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Adrian,
 
The OCD has approved the Closure C-141 for incident # NRM2003442781. No further action is
required at this time and the C-141 can be found in the online image database under the incident
number.
 
I apologize for approving this so many months after it was submitted.
 
Thanks,
Cristina Eads
Environmental Bureau
EMNRD – Oil Conservation Division
5200 Oakland Avenue NE, Suite 100
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87113
505.670-5601
email: Cristina.Eads@state.nm.us

 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or
local laws and/or regulations.
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